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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
The undersigned, J.P. Schouten, CEO of MRC-Holland BV, Amsterdam, the Netherlands, hereby 

declares that none of the products provided by MRC-Holland contain dangerous substances as defined 

in Regulation (EC) No 1272/2008 [EU-GHS/CLP] and amendments, at concentrations requiring the 

distribution of Safety Data Sheets, as specified in the aforementioned regulation and Regulation (EC) No 

1907/2006 [REACH] and amendments. 

 

Therefore, Safety Data Sheets for these products have not been created. 

 

Amsterdam, 25 February 2019 

 

 

 

Dr. J.P. Schouten 

CEO of MRC-Holland BV 


